
A96 Dualling – Inverness to 
Nairn (including Nairn Bypass) 
Public Drop-in Sessions

 

Transport Scotland has been progressing the design and development of the Inverness 
to Nairn (including Nairn Bypass) scheme taking into account vital feedback received 
following the preferred option exhibitions held in October 2014. 

As part of the ongoing community engagement, a series of public drop-in sessions are 
being held at the beginning of February in Culloden and Nairn. This is to give the public 
an opportunity to find out about and comment on a number of proposed changes to 
the preferred option for the scheme following feedback received as part of our ongoing 
consultation process.  It will also allow the public to see our developing non-motorised 
user proposals.

Representatives from Transport Scotland’s A96 Dualling team and their design 
consultants, including the scheme’s stakeholder coordinator, will be available to answer 
questions on the design and assessment work being carried out on the preferred option 
as Transport Scotland looks to publish draft orders for the scheme later in 2016.

Details of the public drop-in sessions are as follows:

Wednesday 3 February 2016, 12 noon - 7pm 
The Barn Church, Culloden House Avenue, Culloden, Inverness, IV2 7AB

Thursday 4 and Friday 5 February 2016, 12 noon - 7pm  
Nairn Community and Arts Centre, King Street, Nairn, IV12 4BQ

Details of the A96 Dualling Inverness to Nairn (including Nairn Bypass)  
scheme can be found at: http://www.transportscotland.gov.uk/ 
project/a96-inverness-nairn-including-nairn-bypass


